
 
 

 

Dear Doctor, 

 

We wanted to take the time to thank you for referring to our office. Our 

office takes pride in the relationships that we have with our referring 

doctors and teams, and we look forward to building a relationship with 

you and your team so that we can provide the best quality of care to each 

and every one of your patients. 

 

In addition, it is very important to keep our records up to date with your 

practice preferences.  I have enclosed a brief form to be completed and 

mailed or faxed back to our office.  This will allow us to provide your office 

with personalized care and excellent service and help us address your 

practice preferences.    

 

Please contact our office at 925-934-7888 if you have any questions or 

concerns that we may assist you with. 

 

Best Regards, 

Ali Alijanian 
Ali Alijanian, DDS 


